
 SOUTH AFRICA SCHOOL SUPPLIES 

NMC NURSING STUDENT BAKELESS BAKE SALE 

A bit of new we have today 
A bakeless bake sale is underway 

 
In these busy days who wants to bake, 

Pies, cookies or even a cake. 
 

You'd be surprised if you counted cost 
Materials, heat, and the time you lost. 

 
Baking for sales is extra work, 
Nobody really wants to shirk. 

 
So we've thought of a plan we think is grand 

And feel quite sure you'll understand. 
 

In a little envelope please put the price 
Of a pie or cake or something nice. 

 
Without fuss or bother you've done your part 

We hope you'll give with a willing heart. 
 

On this idea we hope you'll pounce 
And just think you won't gain an ounce. 

 
This is the end of our little tale. 

Wishing success for our BAKELESS BAKE SALE. 
 

The nursing students traveling to South Africa are grateful for your support and 
generous contributions. This Bake Sale will benefit the students of William Oates 

Memorial School in Somerset East, South Africa 
 

Please make your check payable to the NMC Foundation and put South 
Africa Trip on the memo line.  Mail your donations by April 20, 2016 to: 

 
NMC Foundation 

Founders Hall/ Main Campus 
1701 E. Front Street 
Traverse City, MI 49686 

 
Name:    

 
Address:    

 
City/State/Zip:   

 
Donation:   


